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The City of Los Angeles Bureau of Engineering is pleased to 

announce an Informational Open House for the 2015 

Floodplain Management Plan (FMP) Update.   
 

The purpose of the FMP update is to complete the required 

steps to receive classification under the National Flood 

Insurance Program’s Community Rating System (CRS). The 

target audience for this meeting will be those citizens that 

live within regulated floodplains.  

 Share their perception of 

the flood risks in their 

neighborhood or stories 

of actual flooding in their 

home. 

 See best available flood 

data and science for 

their neighborhood on 

poster maps and 

PowerPoint. 

 Learn details about 

potential flood damages 

to their home using 

FEMA’s HAZUS-MH. 

model. 

RESIDENTS WILL HAVE 
THE OPPORTUNITY TO: 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 

Visit our website: 

eng.lacity.org/projects/fmp

/2015_fmp_update.htm 

 

Take our survey: 

surveymonkey.com/s/LACity

FloodSurvey 
 

 

 

 
 

 

OPEN HOUSE 

Thursday, February 12, 2015 

1:00pm to 3:00pm 
 

Washington Irving Branch Library 

4117 W. Washington Boulevard 

Los Angeles, CA 90018 

DIRECTIONS: 
 

From I-10, take the Crenshaw 

Blvd exit and go north.  
 

Turn east onto W. Washington 

Blvd. and north into the library 

parking lot.  

As a covered entity under Title II of the ADA, the City of Los Angeles does not discriminate on the basis of disability and upon request, will provide reasonable accommodation 
to ensure equal access to its programs, services, and activities. 
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